Sasha Linker

From: Andrew Sandoval <_>

Sent: Thursday, March 11, 2021 1:03 PM
To: CommaAsst
Subject: Public Comment for March Meeting

EXTERNAL EMAIL

In the matter of Roberto Rios and Alberto Contreras. It is not before the Committee yet. | am hoping it is brought
forward soon. Mr. Roberto Rios is the Superintendent / Principal of a very small district of 1 school with less than 300
students. Although the school received around the same level of funding as surrounding schools many concerns have
been brought forward about the finances. some include having the parents contribute gas money for field trips and
having to do other fundraising activities. The lack of music, arts, and other programs is also concerning. | submitted to
the FPPC evidence of Mr. Roberto Rios applying for extra days and then signing his request and then approving his
request. Sometimes with zero information as to why he needed those days or what activity was performed for those
days. Keep in mind that he authorized over $500 a day for his own pay. | hope you can take this case soon and take
action to prevent further conflict of interest.





